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IMMEDIATE 
ATTENTION 

 
EBAP/08/41 

 
 

May 9, 2008 
 
To: Members of the Executive Board 
 
From: The Secretary 
 
Subject: Absence of the Managing Director 
 
 
The Managing Director will be away from Fund headquarters from the evening of Friday, 
May 9 through the evening of Sunday, May 18. During this time he will travel to Jerusalem, 
Israel to attend the President’s Conference 2008: “Facing Tomorrow” and meet with the 
authorities in Israel and West Bank and Gaza. He will then travel to Brussels, Belgium to 
give the keynote speech at the Brussels Economic Forum 2008 and meet with the authorities. 
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